
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Community Picnic in Windermere and Bellingham's 1-Day Seminar 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
August 24, 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
I hope you all had the opportunity to watch and enjoy the events from Korea during the "Resolution Week 
for the Victorious Entrance to the Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon Won Gung ". It was inspiring to watch 
the lecture competitions and music competitions especially that our young American brothers and sisters 
truly brought joy to our True Mother through their performances. 
 
Locally, we have been striving to make offerings to our Heavenly Parent and True Parents through our 
activities. Aside from keeping our scheduled prayers in the Cheon Shim Won, we also have some 
upcoming events: 
 

1. ACLC Prayer Breakfast on Saturday, August 24, 2025 from 10:30 AM To 12:30 PM. 
 
2. Community Picnic in Windermere property grounds on Sunday, August 25th from 11:00 am. 
We will celebrate the end of our July-August sprint, and the One year anniversary of our Cheon 
Shim Won which we opened last August 27, 2023. And since August 25 is the Blessing 
Anniversary of the 30,000 and 360,000 couples Blessing, we will also celebrate them. 
 
3. August 31st is One Day Seminar in Bellingham. We are being invited to join. Also, UPF-WA 
will hold a Peace Road event from 5:00 PM the same day at the Arch of Healing and 
Reconciliation. A separate flyer is sent about this event. 

 
I would like to take the opportunity to share photo albums from the recent events we had in our 
community. 
 

One Day Divine Principle Seminar 8.17.2024 
 
Pledge Service for True Father's 12th Seonghwa Anniversary 
 
Sunday Service and Lunch 8.18.2024 

 
Let us continue to support one another and help our True Mother in establishing the Cheon Il Guk! 
Heavenly Parent's Blessing be with you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle HPHC Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
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